
ALOUETTE PARK
NEW PARK CONSTRUCTION

What is happening?
The City of Vaughan is preparing to undertake construction of a new Park. 
Scope of work includes new playground equipment with wood chip safety 
surfacing, accessible ramps, shade shelter, walkways and seating.

Impact on Park Users
For your safety, please respect all posted construction signs, site 
construction fencing and stay out of the work areas, equipment and 
machinery.

Timeline
Start: Summer 2022
Completion: July 2023

For more information, please contact:
City of Vaughan
Phone: 905-832-2281
Email: service@vaughan.ca
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